Family Friends of Scouting Options and Timeline
1. Choose a presentation option and let your Unit Serving Executive know the date of your presentation by December 31st 
· Virtual one on one presentation-Unit Serving Executive or a volunteer schedules a Zoom meeting with the Troop or Pack
· Council presentation-20-30 minute presentations including a skit and testimonials run by the council staff and volunteers occurring on January 12th at 7 pm, January 25th at 7 pm, February 11th at 7 pm, or February 14th at 7 pm 
2. Customize your online giving page-each Troop, Pack, and Crew will have their own online giving page on the Samoset Council Friends of Scouting website. Send the following items to Amanda Flannery, amanda.flannery@samoset.org by December 31st. 
· Send the photo you would like for your Unit’s giving page
· You have the option of writing a 200-word description of the campaign, why people should participate, and the impact of their support. 
3. Ask your Scouting families to invite their friends, family, and co-workers to donate to your Unit’s giving page on the website at least 2-3 weeks before your presentation date. You can find your Unit’s giving page and text to give option at: https://app.mobilecause.com/vf/SMILEY 
· You will have your own text to give number that you can share
· You will have your own webpage link to share
· There will be three buttons on your page you can click to share through email, Facebook, and Twitter
4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Communicate with your Scouting families through email and at a Troop/Pack meeting about the date of the Friends of Scouting presentation and the Troop/Pack’s goal at least two weeks before your presentation date.
· Provide a digital Friends of Scouting brochure through email
· Explain the importance of the Friends of Scouting campaign
· Highly encourage everyone to give before the presentation 
5. Send a reminder email to all your Scouting families in the unit to remind them to share the Troop/Pack’s giving page and to attend the virtual FOS presentation one week before the presentation date. 
6. As a Troop/Pack attend the FOS presentation and participate in the FOS campaign. 
7. Follow up with families that did not attend or did not give to see if they would still like to contribute to the FOS campaign the week after the presentation.
8. Coordinate the drop off of the recognition items for those that gave at certain giving levels with your Unit Serving Executive.

Thank you for supporting the Friends of Scouting campaign!!!
 
